
THE FUTURE OF HEALTH SERVICES FOR 
PEOPLE LIVING IN THE COUNTY OF 

MONMOUTHSHIRE.

We are inviting people from the area to attend a 
local meeting to discuss health services, and 

hear how they will be developed / changed over 
the coming years. 

Please register if you wish to attend 

Please let us know when you book if you have any particular 
communication, access or travel requirements
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HEALTH 

YOUR VOICE 

MATTERS 

When Tuesday 10th September, 2019
17:30pm – 19:30pm

Where Shire Hall
Court Room 2
Agincourt Square
Monmouth
NP25 3DY

How  Adele Skinner on 01633 435908
 Adele.skinner@wales.nhs.uk


